
 

Introducing...NCNW Minnie H. Goodlow Page
Website
Our new website and Facebook page officially launched on December 1, 2020. We
encourage you to visit often, see what we’ve been up to, sign up for email news and
share your thoughts with us through our messaging app or contact page. You can
even donate to help us continue to expand our community service and positive
impact. We're looking forward to visiting with you soon!

ncnwgoodlowpage.org

https://ncnwgoodlowpage.org/
https://ncnwgoodlowpage.org


Did You Hear About Our Thanksgiving Basket
Giveaway 2020? It Was A Great Success!

Praise the Lord! The raging Coronavirus did not stop the Minnie H. Goodlow Page
Section from donating to needy families in the Dallas area. We did not gather due to
safety precautions, but God allowed us to get the job done! Instead of donating food
baskets, we mailed gift cards to the families. Thanks to the generosity of our sisters,
we received financial donations and gift cards totaling $1200, making it possible to
feed 30 families which included a total of 136 people for Thanksgiving!
Recipients have shared their appreciation:
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Thanks to our members and the Thanksgiving Basket Giveaway Committee for your
charitable spirit and support. God’s richest blessings upon you and your family
throughout the holiday season!
Rev. Carolyn McCullough, Chairperson

https://www.facebook.com/minniehgoodlowpagesection
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